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Fresno County Public Library Branch Closure Extended Until Further 
Notice 

The Fresno County Public Library (FCPL) is extending the closure of all branches until 
further notice. The closure may change depending on recommendations from local and 
state governmental agencies that will determine a safe time to resume business. 
 
Although there are no in-person services available to the public at this time, FCPL is still 
providing online and remote services that includes access to the Library’s collection of 
educational and entertaining materials such as eBooks, audiobooks, online magazines 
and newspapers, music streaming, movies, video streaming and more. Phones are still 
being answered at the regional branches for your reference needs and staff is still 
answering questions submitted on the Library’s website at www.fresnolibrary.org/ask.    
 
Late fees and fines are being waived for all books and library materials currently loaned 
out, however all book drops are now opened for customers who wish to return those 
items.   
 
The Library’s website and social media accounts will continue to post updates and 
information regarding the closure and all other library services. 
 
For detailed information on branch closures and services available during the current 
shelter in place order, please visit www.fresnolibrary.org or contact Rocky Vang at (559) 
970-1135 or rocky.vang@fresnolibrary.org.  
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